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17 September 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
RE: Year 7-11 Parent/Carer Information Evening - Relationships, Sex & Health Education at QMGS 
 
You may be aware that from September 2020 all secondary education establishments have been 
required by the government to provide Relationships, Sex & Health Education (RSHE).  At QMGS we 
mainly cover this aspect of the curriculum through fortnightly PSHEE lessons in Years 7-11, although 
some topics are also covered in other subjects. You can find much more detail about our RSHE 
provision in the RSHE policy on our school website, which can also be found here: 
https://qmgs.walsall.sch.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2020/12/2020_dec_relationships_health_sex_education_policy.pdf 
 
As a school we value and wish to work in partnership with the families that form a part of the QMGS 
community. We therefore invite you to attend a parent/carer information evening on Tuesday, 28th 
September, 6-7pm in the school hall, where Mrs McPhee (PSHEE Coordinator) will talk you through 
the RSHE curriculum and government guidance and then there will be the opportunity to put 
forward your views and ask questions. Mr Collins (Assistant Head, Pupil Welfare) and I will also be in 
attendance and happy to address any concerns. 
 
If you wish to attend the evening please kindly fill in this MS Form to confirm by 4pm on 28th 
September: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=E1T1PdfOSEuPbjC8TawlT9yAe_843R5HlUIljir
lhcZUQ01DNU9OTzNWQk1RRjg5WFpTWktKRFQ1Ry4u 
 
If you do not wish to, or are unable to attend the evening, there is no need to fill in the form. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr R.J. Langton 
Headmaster 
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